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Missionary Candidate Orientation, March 20-26, Springfield, MO 
 

ItÕs a blessing to work with each 
of these Chi Alpha Campus 
Ministry leaders.  Half of this 
group IÕve just completed 
working with as they are fully 
funded and will now launch into 
their missions career.  The other 
half IÕm just beginning to work 
with, as they are Candidate 
Missionaries (listed below).  My 
job is to invest in their lives, 
train and coach them as they 
raise their support.  Please pray 
for the Holy Spirit to work 
powerfully in the lives of all of 
these missionaries.  

 
JonMark & Kara Baker            Lake Superior State University     Sault Sainte Marie, MI 
Brian & Angie Bishop              University of Wisconsin-                 Green Bay, Green Bay, WI 
Deanna Ceasar                          Xavier University                              New Orleans, LA 
Clayton Helling                         University of Arkansas                    Fort Smith, AK 
Nick & Paige Hester                 Texas Tech University                     Lubbock, TX 
Christine & Hilton Johns        University of New Orleans             New Orleans, LA 
Anthony & Lindsay Jones       McNeese State University              Lake Charles, LA 
Dan & Noreen McGaffee         Chico State University                    Chico, CA 
Mike & Tiffany Richardson    Hendrix University                          Conway, AR 
Eli & Mandy Stewart                Texas A&M University                    College Station, TX 
Sean & Michaela Waters         Texas A&M University                    Kingsville, TX 

 
60 Missionaries Impacted  
Aside from the personal coaching ministry, the last 3 months 60 missionaries have been trained 
though the website and materials Gregg has developed.  From the Assemblies of God US 
Missions departments to four Chi Alpha Area training conferences, missionaries from coast to 
coast have been impacted.  The focus of the training is for personal transformation through 
building strong spiritual and skill foundations.  The “bottom line” is that fully funded 
missionaries are able to take care of their family’s needs and have freedom to focus 
all of their energy on their mission.  THANK YOU for helping to equip 60 missionaries and 
launch them into their mission’s field for Christ! 
 
Gregg’s Greeting  
We are excited about the expansion of ministry and impacting missionaries.  We could 
not do this without you!  Please continue to pray for Gregg and Erin for God’s full 
provision in their lives and effectiveness of his call upon their lives. We love and 
appreciate you!  Gregg and Erin 
 

Support the Gluttings: giving.ag.org  enter: 22943 


